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From: Judy Marx < >  
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2022 7:19 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] PUC Docket #HP22-001-Permit to Construct a Carbon Dioxide Pipeline 
 
Attached is a letter from landowners Gail Marx Eberlein and Judy Marx stating our continued opposition to the 
application for a permit to construct a carbon dioxide transmission pipeline. 
Thank you, 
Gail Marx Ebelein 
Judy Marx 
 
To: South Dakota Public Utilities Commission  
 
Subject: PUC Docket #HP22-001 - Application by SCS Carbon Transport LLC for a Permit to 
Construct A Carbon Dioxide Transmission Pipeline 
 
 
This is in response to the February 11, 2022, letter sent to multiple South Dakota land owners 
regarding Summit Carbon Solutions.  
 
On July 24, 2021, Gail Marx Eberlein and Judy Marx (landowners) received an introductory letter from 
Summit Carbon Solutions announcing “a pipeline project to take capture carbon dioxide being emitted 
by ethanol and biorefiners in South Dakota and elsewhere and permanently sequestering it 
underground.” Unfortunately, our farm land is included in that proposal. 
 
On August 17, 2021, at our request, our attorney Todd Wilkinson replied to Summit Carbon Solutions’ 
initial letter stating, “My clients have a number of questions and concerns regarding the project and 
do not want to allow access to their property.” It was our hope that quick negative responses would 
elicit a rerouting of the pipeline.  
 
Unfortunately, the February 11, 2022, letter notifying landowners of an application for a permit to 
construct the pipeline with the Public Utilities Commission told us otherwise. As the landowners, Gail 
Marx Eberlein and Judy Marx continue to fervently oppose any part of the project on the Marx 
farmland, as it has come to be known for decades. Dad (Harvey Marx) worked tirelessly to acquire 
the land, always providing TLC to every acre, as well as employment and livelihoods for farm workers 
and a productive living to our long-term renters. He would strongly oppose this intrusion, destruction 
and possible soil damage that would be a part of it. This land is the legacy that he developed and 
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proudly left in his family’s care. As those caretakers, we continue to object to any part of the pipeline 
placement on our property and are insistent that it be rerouted.  
 
Landowners:    
 
Gail Marx Eberlein 

 
Scottsdale, AZ 85259 

 
 

 
Judy Marx 

 
Vienna, VA 22182 

 
 

 




